
Attention:	Bills	Committee	on	Smoking	(Public	Health)	(Amendment)	Bill	2019	

I	strongly	support	the	proposed	bill	to	ban	alternative	smoking	products.	

I	resent	all	users	of	smoking	products,	especially	those	who	deliberately	emits	second	
smoke	to	the	public	thus	causing	extreme	discomfort	to	the	surrounding	innocent	victims;	
not	to	mention	the	obvious	adverse	health	effects	which	slowly	build	up	and	unfortunately	
are	only	apparent	down	the	road.	Such	selfish	behavior	on	the	part	of	smoking-product	
users	I	believe	should	be	deemed	suicidal	and	murderous.	For	this	obvious	reason,	a	total	
ban	of	smoking	products	of	all	kinds	will	be	the	best	solution.	

In	the	best	interest	of	myself,	my	loved	ones,	and	the	society,	
Chow	Hoo	Keen	(Kenny)	
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